
Delegate: Donna Owens 

Subject: Individual Educational Plans and the Secondary School Quadmester Model 

I have been informed by school-based staff that IEPs will sent home October 26th. The first 

quadmester for secondary students ends November 13th, and in fact it ends a week earlier on 

November 6th for one of the students 2 classes. I am very concerned that the quadmester will 

be essentially over before a student's IEP is complete. I am most concerned with grade 9 

students who are transitioning to high school. I request that you move forward the date when 

secondary students IEPs are made available. 


